
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Australian International Islamic College (AIIC) 

was involved in two functions during the school 

holiday break.  

 

We celebrated Eid-ul fitr at our College grounds on 

20
th

 September 2009. A huge crowd was present with 

some estimates suggesting in excess of 1000 people. 

Everyone offered their prayers and it was a beautiful 

sight when thousands of heads touched the ground in 

sijda. Our College grounds were once again filled 

with the sight of people embracing each other and 

putting aside any differences. The sound of laughter 

and merriment could clearly be heard on one of the 

most festive days of the Islamic calendar. After a 

month of fasting, everyone enjoyed a delicious brunch 

and sweets. 

 

As many of you are aware, Eidfest was held at the 

Mount Gravatt Showgrounds on 26
th

 of  

September 09. The College’s presence was made 

explicit by virtue of our prominent stall amongst 

many others. By the throng of people that could be 

constantly seen in close proximity, it is clear that the 

College is prospering and has an auspicious future 

ahead. Hundreds of balloons printed with our College 

logo could be seen all over the ground. Eidfest 

provided a fantastic opportunity for the College to 

promote itself and we look forward to receiving many 

enquiries about new enrolments. 

 

Written by Dr. Seema Khan 

 


